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Craig, Sondra

From: Charlotte Grant <ccgrant416@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 28, 2023 8:55 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Please pass the ARPA legislation

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from ccgrant416@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 
at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
One of the things we love best about this city is its lively arts culture in music, painƟng, theatre, and many other 
expressions of creaƟvity. Every dollar invested oil support of the arts will reap benefits for young and old alike. And in this 
tumultuous world, every penny counts, so please don’t miss this opportunity to fund a force for goodness: art in all 
forms! 
 
CharloƩe C. Grant, donor and volunteer for La Crosse Community Theatre, La Crosse Boychoir, Pump House and other 
organizaƟons over the nearly 50 years we’ve lived here. 


